
DRIVE-THRU
COVID-19  TESTING

Illinois Department of Public Health
Is Coming to 801 N. Larkin Ave.

 
Wednesday, February 10th, 2021

8:00am to 4:00pm
 

Offering Testing to our Providers , Early
Childhood Educators, & Building Patrons

of 801, 803 & 815 N. Larkin Ave.
 

 No Cost, No Insurance Needed!


